
Wesley’s Christmas and Holiday Store 

 

     In keeping with Earl Kitchener’s tradition of ‘The Giving Tree’, we 

will be collecting donations of knitted goods, new, unwrapped toys and 

gifts for people of all ages, as well as non-perishable food items. These 

items will be donated to Wesley’s Christmas and Holiday Store which 

provides participants with the opportunity to shop for free to choose 

food and gifts.  This programme serves many individuals and families 

each year. 

     Please drop off your donations by the tree in the front foyer of 

Earl Kitchener by Friday, December 13th. 

 

                                            Thank you very much!! 


